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From: "Michael Ciampa" <MCiampa@town.arlington.ma.us>
To: "Jenny Raitt" <JRaitt@town.arlington.ma.us>
Date: 08/25/2021 02:44 PM
Subject: Atwood House

 
Good afternoon Jenny,
 
The Atwood House is currently in compliance with the conditions set forth by the Historical Commission. I walked the site
Tuesday, August 24, and saw that they had boarded all windows. The installation of the security cameras and motion lights
however is still in process. Being that there is currently no power to the building. Phil Randall had explored battery-operated
units but was unsuccessful in finding anything reliable. If Phil's electrician is unable to resurrect the existing electrical, he will
install a temporary service. Phil will be providing a drawing soon, indicating the location of the proposed cameras and lights
for our approval. Please let me know if I can provide any additional information.
 
Thanks
Mike
 
Michael Ciampa
Interim Director of Inspectional Services
Town of Arlington
23 Maple Street
Arlington, MA 02476
781-316-3386
 
Arlington values equity, diversity, and inclusion. We are committed to building a community where everyone is heard,
respected, and protected.


